

Barbara Scarafia
Vice-President
Amazon EU Sarl
38 Avenue John F. Kennedy
L-1855, Luxembourg City, Luxembourg

19 May 2020

Ref: OUT2020-0045

Dear Ms Scarafia,

I refer to your letter dated 7 May 2020.

The European Data Protection Board, as a principle, does not provide legal advice to individual data controllers. Therefore, we encourage you to enter into a dialogue with the competent national authorities.

In that regard, if the intended measures described in your letter are introduced by Amazon in several Member States, the EDPB encourages you to contact directly the lead supervisory authority and the other relevant national supervisory authorities as the measures can be subject to specific national provisions.

Yours sincerely,

Andrea Jelinek